
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For more information contact:

Larry N. Arft, City Manager
608-364-6616

Beloit, Wisconsin (July 6, 2012) - While the City of Beloit has not opened an official cooling

center, the Beloit Public Library located at 605 Eclipse Blvd. (Eclipse Center) and the Grinnell

Hall Senior Center, located at 631 Bluff Street, are both open and welcome walk-in guests.

The Beloit Public Library’s regular hours are 9:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. today and tomorrow.

Grinnell Hall is open today until 4:30 p.m. but will remain open longer tonight, if needed.

Residents who have no other place to avoid the extreme heat in today’s forecast are welcome at

either of those facilities.
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